27th November, 1918.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of lMr. Paterson's letter of the
22nd instant forwarding four copies of Completion Certificate
for the S.9. YWAR DIRK®* built by The Caledon Shipbuilding and
Engineering Co. (Yard No.260), and with regard thereto I have
to inform you that the matter is being taken up with the
Department of the Controller Gemeral of Merchant Shipbuilding

' and the Ministry of Shipping. I shall be glad if you will

inform the Builders accordingly, and ascertain what arrange-
ments can be made with them for having the specified tests on
the derricks carriedout and for having the fore mast dealt

Witht
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
Assistant to the Secretary.
The SUrveyors, Leocpniey prieet’ ¢
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